
 
 

 

 

Date:  December 11, 2023 

 

To:  Payroll Provider E-File Software Vendors 

 

Subject: Specifications Update for Web Service API 

 
 

The Montana Department of Revenue has corrected the testing URL listed in the 

specifications document for our Web Service API.   

 

The deadline to complete all development and testing is January 16th, 2024. You will not 

be authorized to submit production returns until you’ve completed development and 

testing of all filing methods and form types registered in your 2023 Letter of Intent.  

 

The production approval for the filing methods and form types registered in your 2023 

Letter of Intent will be sent upon passing of all test submissions. 

 

If you need to make any changes to your LOI please submit an amended LOI for review 

and approval.  

 

 

For any questions please contacted dore-services@mt.gov. 
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